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Good morning,
Please take this email as an objection to the closure of the specific public byways related to this application.
These public byways have been open for years and are a publics way of getting off the beaten track and

exploring the amazing countryside that Wiltshire has to offer.

I know a very small minority of people can cause disruption on these but it shouldn’t be the masses that are
punished for it.

I hope this objection counts for something.

Kind regards
Ben Geary

Sent from my iPhone





